
 

 
 
                     Osborne Park Hospital - Patient Appliance Loan Returns 
 

• Please do not return equipment to reception areas – please return only to 
designated Patient Appliance Loans Returns area on  

• Follow signs to PathWest. Returns area is opposite D block (PathWest 
Laboratory) 

• The area is marked with a blue and white sign Patient Appliance Loan 
Return (see photo on rear)  

• Equipment may be returned Monday to Saturday 
Please also note – equipment may be left without consulting an OPH staff member. 
Upon cleaning and return to OPH patient stores, equipment loan numbers will be 

removed against the patient loan in the computer system 
 

Thank you for your efforts in returning the equipment 



 
 

 
 
 
 


